SH parade is on, Korean War vets to be honored
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After a year off because of the pandemic, the Summit Hill Memorial Day Parade Committee
plans to hold the 2021 Memorial Day Parade.

The parade, Carbon County’s largest tribute to our military, is scheduled to step off at 11 a.m.
May 31 on Ludlow Street in the center of the community.

The committee members said they made the decision to hold the parade after consultation with
members of American Legion Post 316.

Instead of an individual serving as a grand marshal, the committee and Legionnaires have
opted to honor borough residents who served in the Korean War.

Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, the committee recommends Centers for Disease
Control and Prevention guidelines be adhered to by all participants in the parade

In a letter it plans to send to everyone in the community, the committee members say, “In no
way do we condone anyone’s failure to follow these guidelines as they may exist at the time of
the holiday weekend. We strongly encourage everyone to practice social distancing and, when
necessary, to wear a mask throughout the weekend to ensure for the safety of our community
and its residents and visitors alike.

Korean veterans

The committee is publicly asking borough residents who served in the Korean War who wish to
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participate in the parade to register at the committee’s website, www.summithillparade.com, or
by calling the Legion at 570-645-9520.

Meanwhile, individuals, groups and bands are encouraged to participate in the parade and can
register at the above website. The committee stresses all participants must preregister for the
event, as opposed to “just showing up” on Memorial Day.

The committee added, “The process of planning such an event is often daunting and the
committee requires the generosity of our community’s residents, businesses and benefactors to
ensure this year’s parade is a great success.” Unlike previous years, no solicitation of funds will
take place along the parade route.

Town residents will receive a self-addressed envelope in which they can make a donation to the
parade. Out-of-town residents can help defray the cost of the parade by sending their
contribution to the committee, Summit Hill Memorial Day Parade Committee, 41 W. Ludlow St.,
Summit Hill, PA 18250. Checks should be made payable to the Summit Hill Memorial Day
Parade Committee.

As in the past, the parade committee will sponsor home decorating and parade float contests
with a “patriotic” theme. Every house in Summit Hill is eligible (including White Bear and
Mountain Top Road). Judging will take place with out-of-town judges over the holiday weekend
with monetary prizes to be awarded.

The committee also funds its budget through sale of flags and bunting that are available at the
Vermillion Dental Office, Mark Sverchek Insurance Agency and Breslin’s Hilltop News
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